
 

 

          
I N V I T A T I O N 

 
to the 

11th INTERNATIONAL MEETING 
16 - 20 October, 2017 

  
 
 
Dear Partners, dear Colleagues, dear Researchers, dear Friends, 
 
I am pleased to invite you to attend the 11th International Meeting 2017. The whole programme of the 
International Meeting includes especially the aspects of 30 years of Erasmus+ and its different sides of 
internationalisation.  
 
This International Meeting is the place for 

* getting to know colleagues from different universities, countries and continents,  
* giving and sharing information / knowledge and experience on different topics, 
* presenting projects and research results as well as home institution, 
* meeting partners concerning different kinds of new projects, 
* getting to know a special place in Carinthia… 

 
The meeting will take place in a revitalized monastery (http://www.stift-stgeorgen.at) 

Stift Sankt Georgen / Längsee,  
Schlossallee 6, A-9313 St. Georgen / Längsee  
phone: +43 4213 2016 / http://www.stift-stgeorgen.at/site/de/home 

 
There are flight and bus connections from Vienna to Klagenfurt or you can use the bus from the airport 
Brnik (Slovenia). From the main train station in Klagenfurt there is a possibility to use a shuttle to St. Geor-
gen / Längsee. You will receive further information concerning travelling as soon as your application form 
is accepted. Afterwards you can also book your room (single or double) on special conditions.  
 
The participation fee for the International Meeting is € 75,--. This includes costs for the lunch on Tuesday, 
the “Jause” in a typical Carinthian “Buschenschank” on Wednesday, the social and morning activities, the 
coffee breaks, wine tasting, shuttles to schools and in the surrounding and administration issues. The shuttle 
from St. Georgen / Längsee to the PHK on Tuesday where participants of the International Meeting are in-
vited to join the 10th anniversary celebration of the University College of Teacher Education Carinthia as 
well as the buffet will be paid by the Pädagogische Hochschule Kärnten / Viktor Frankl Hochschule. 
 
The number of places is limited to 25 participants. Therefore I ask you to read the online application form 
carefully and fill it in as soon as possible. Please use this link for the application:  
https://goo.gl/forms/RX0O96v9p2sC4UO23 
 
Deadline for applications is Friday, 1 September, 2017. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Prof. Mag. Dr. Pia-Maria Rabensteiner, BEd 
Head of the Office for International Affairs     
Klagenfurt, July, 2017 


